
Minutes, Member Meeting, November 11, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 10:15 AM 

There were 28 members in attendance. 

All were welcomed, no guests were recognized. 

The structure of meetings was explained, the following announcements made: 

The recent Tahoma missing man flyover was mentioned. 

The Nominating Committee is looking for volunteers and/or recommendations. 

The success of our 17-year scholarship program was mentioned, specifically that 

over 80 young adults had been awarded same.  Kerry described the specifics of 

two young women winners. 

We were reminded the dinner party is only 4 weeks away, cost is $59 this year. 

The board is looking for suggestions for what members want from the squadron 

in the future, such as flying events, social events, or just what?  Input is sought. 

Our Vets were especially welcomed and each in attendance spent a few minutes 

detailing his career. 

Our featured speaker Bob Hill spoke about CV/CVL/CVE ops, 1941-1946. 

Summing up, suggestions/questions were sought from the audience, no one 

spoke. 

All were invited to attend the board meeting after lunch, commencing at 1:30 PM 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:15 PM. 

  


